
 

 
 
Our Ref:  SS2 
 
Tuesday 18th April 2023 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BTEC Drama  
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has their Drama practical examination day on Tuesday 2nd 
May. This examination will take place all day and their attendance is imperative to the completion 
of the course. There is a planned strike day on this day but the staff running the examination are 
not on strike and therefore it will still go ahead. You child MUST come to school on the national 
strike day dated above.  
 
I am extremely proud of each of the students on this course and thoroughly look forward to 
completing the course on a high note. They should be proud of their efforts so far but remain 
focused now during these final few weeks  

 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
S Sawbridge  
Teacher of Creative Arts  
 
 
 
Please complete and return the slip below 
 

I agree that my child ___________________________ will attend school on the planned National 

Strike day on Tuesday 2nd May. I will ensure they make it to school to ensure the completion of their 

examination.  

Parent name: _______________________________ 

Parent signature: ____________________________ 

Contact number: ____________________________  

 
 


